
Submitter: Gary  Terrell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Please do not remove mail in voting. It is secure and allows a lot more people to 

participate in the democratic process than in person voting on a single day. This bill is 

obviously meant to disenfracise many voters.  


